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Thank you, Donors 
 

Wish List 
 
 

This newsletter is  
created monthly by 
FPGHC volunteers. 
Would you consider 

sending us the names 
of your friends that 

would enjoy reading it 
each month?  Our goal 

is to have a mailing 
list of 1000 names. 

Send their names and 
email addresses to 

nrosser.familypromise 
ga@gmail.com 

 
THANKS FOR  

SHARING 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Service in the community is not just for adults.  
Youth in Houston County have been great donors 

and volunteers to Family Promise, working through our partnering 
churches, schools, civic organizations, and individuals.  Youth     
volunteerism sets the stage for a generation that will commit to   

bettering their community.  Recently one of our teen volunteers, 
Lauren Booth, took on a service project that will touch the hearts of 

many children in our program for years to come.  She created and 
painted this mural on the wall in the activities room.  Thank you, 
Lauren, for sharing your talent with us! 

Read about Lauren on page 2 
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Youth Volunteerism 
 

My name is Lauren Booth and I am a junior at Houston County High School. 
I have been a Girl Scout for 10 years, starting as a Brownie. As a Girl Scout  
I have been involved in many different service projects within my community 
and have earned both my Bronze and Silver Awards. I was introduced to 
Family Promise through my church, Perry United Methodist, where we serve 
as a host church.  I had heard Family Promise moved to a new facility and 
thought I might be able to use my passion and skills for artwork at the new 
Day Center as my Gold Award project. 
 
 

I completed the mural in the activities room, which I think helps to brighten up the new 
space and provides some creative inspiration for the children.  This fall I will be starting 
monthly art lessons for the children in the program.  I hope to expose them to different       
artists’ work, techniques and projects, and perhaps inspire them to continue to express 
themselves through art.  I’ve raised donations to help purchase items for the lessons and to 
keep the children’s room stocked with plenty of art supplies so they have a great place in 
the Day Center as their creative outlet.  I’ll be looking for artistic volunteers to assist in  
keeping the art lessons going after I get the program running for a few months.  If you are         
interested in helping please let me know at booth.lauren.01@gmail.com or contact Nicole 

and let her know.  I look forward to volunteering with you! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Some Ideas for Volunteering with Family Promise: 
 

Socks for Kids Project (donate new socks for children in the program) 

Collecting Toiletries (such as toothbrushes, toothpaste, deodorant, & soap) 

Donating Gift Certificates for Field Trips for FP kids (skating, bowling, 
 fair tickets, movie passes, etc.) 
 

Tutoring our kids 

 

The next Volunteer Training Day will be Monday, October 
22nd, 6:00 PM, in the conference room of the Day Center.   

 

This will be the last training class of 2018.  If you have been 
thinking of attending and have been putting it off, now is the 

time to join us.  We need your assistance! 
 

Family Promise Day Center, 2762 Watson Blvd 
 

Contact Nicole to let her know of your interest, or for  
further information about this training class:  

 

nrosser.familypromisega@gmail.com or 478-328-8181 
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The Assembly Church Blesses the Day Center 
 

Families in the FPGHC program recently  
received a real blessing.  Members of  The  
Assembly Church, Warner Robins adopted 
the broken, unsightly fences in the back yard 
of the Day Center as a project. Badly in need 
of a safe place for children to play outdoors, 
a wooden privacy fence was erected during 
two weekend workdays. Under the direction 
of Steve Stokes Builders, members designed 
the fence and gate, dug and set posts and   
attached posts and string so that a second 
team could come and complete the project.  
The attractive fence now provides a pleasing 
sight as it offers safety and security for  
children at play.  The Assembly is a regular 
sponsor of the Family Promise program and frequently takes on special projects.  FPGHC  
expressed appreciation to Pastor Richard Azbell for his leadership in championing this much 
needed improvement.  

 

Instagram.com/fpoghc Facebook.com/ 
FamilyPromiseHoustonCounty 

familypromisehoustonco.org nrosser.familypromisega@gmail.com 

478-328-8181 

L-R: Dereck Bookheimer, Ron Clymer, Darrell  
Bookheimer, Richard Azbell, Chad Lashley,  

Hudson McCoy, Jason Daniels, and Jason McCoy.  

Chad Lashley with his  
wife, Ryann, and son,  
Rowen, attach boards 

to the fence frame 
Pastor Richard Azbell and Ron Clymer  

put the finishing boards on a wall 

Hudson McCoy helps his dad,  
Jason McCoy, attach boards along 

the back wall 



  
Saturday, September 29, 2018, 10AM—6PM 

Abreanne’s Boutique 
150 South Houston Lake Rd  Suite 700 

       Warner Robins, GA 31088 
**************************************** 

For every purchase Abreanne’s will donate 10% to  
Family Promise of Greater Houston County 

 

Special Fundraising Event—September 29th 
 
 

Does the change in weather make you want to 
go shopping?  Then we want to invite you to 
visit Abreanne’s Boutique in Warner Robins.     
 

Deanna Reeves, owner, is offering a donation 
of 10% of all sales made Saturday, Sept. 
29th to Family Promise. Abreanne’s features 
a wide variety of items and clothing in sizes 
from small to 3XL.  
 
Be sure to mention Family 
Promise or better yet, 
print the coupon below and 
take it with you, or show 
Deanna this page of our 
newsletter from your 
email or the FP website.  
Join Nicole at one of her       
favorite places to shop!   
 
 
 
 

Visit their facebook page to see more of  
the variety of items available: 

www.facebook.com/abreannesllc 
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Any time is a great time to enroll in the 
Kroger Community Rewards program. 

Customers and Associates can  
designate reward points to the  

organization of their choice by using 
their Kroger Plus Card. 

 
 During the second quarter of 2018 we 
received $81 from the program. That is 

a great help to our new day center.  
 

$81 can pay for  
5 days of utilities,  

3 days of insurance,  
And 11 days of phones/

Internet. 
 

 

 
 WOW! Every little bit adds up in a big 

way. You can use Family Promise 
#SU460 to sign up. Check the bottom 
of your receipts . . . it will affirm Kroger 

is making a donation to Family  
Promise with every purchase.  

 
www.krogercommunityrewards.com  

 
   www.familypromisehoustonco.org 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Saturday, October 13 

9 AM—1 PM  

Day Center parking lot 

 

Come out and let us give your vehicle a  
little love and care as you make a  

donation to Family Promise. 
 

OR 

Make a pledge to give $1.00 for every car 
we wash.  The total number of cars washed 
will be posted on our website and Facebook 

page after the event. 
 

We are planning some giveaways for those 
that come to the car wash. Your donation 

will add you to the drawings.  Winners will 
be posted on Facebook and the website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KAZ Sorority will be 
assisting us, so you 

know you will leave 
with a great looking  

Vehicle! 

http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com/
http://www.familypromisehoustonco.org
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FAMILY PROMISE OF 

GREATER HOUSTON COUNTY 
 

Location: 
2762 Watson Blvd. 

Warner Robins, GA 31093 
 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 8434 

Warner Robins, GA 31095-8434 

478-328-8181 office 
                 478-328-8188 fax   

 

     

  Nicole Rosser 
Executive Director 

   

 
Board of Directors  

 

Dave Razo, President 
Sharon Aman, Vice President 

Brenda Hopson, Secretary 
Chelle Tigner, Treasurer 

 
Angela Anderson 

Dekesha Bridgeforth 
David Clarke Sr 

Mary Ann Coskery 
Megan Curtis 
Roland Fall 

Barb Jahnke 
Carolyn Schomer 
Ronnie Shivers 

Twyla South 
Soloman Washington 

Shirley Watson 
 

Family Promise of Greater 
Houston County, Inc.  

Is a 501(c)(3) non-denominational,      
non-profit, organization for  

families in transition and part of a national 
organization founded in 1986. The Family 

Promise Network Program provides   
shelter, meals and support services to 

families without homes through a network 
of local congregations. 

 

Contributions are tax deductible  
to the extent allowed by law. 

 
Combined Federal Campaign 

Member # 90951 
 

Kroger Community Rewards  
Organization # SU460 

 

Thank You! 
We are grateful for these  

recent financial donations: 
 

Individuals: 
Julie Davis, James Aden 

Vivian Stilley, Susan Sanders 
William Zeuner, Pastor David Clarke Sr. 

Zack and Edna Osborne 
Robert and Pamela Smith 
Brevard and Norma Hunt 

  Thomas and Charlotte Slade 
  Annette and Ricky Anderson 

 
Club 247: 

Christopher Rosato 
Dave and Melessia Razo 

Ronnie and Janet Foskey 
Dave and Carolyn Schomer 

Jeffrey and Dianne Douglass 
Sacred Heart Christian Service Center 

 

 
RX for Homelessness 

Dave Razo, Twyla South 
Pastor David Clarke Sr. 

 
 Churches: 

New Hope Baptist 
Warner Robins CME 
Mt. Calvary Lutheran 

First Christian Church, Perry 
The Assembly at Warner Robins 

Mt. Calvary Lutheran Ladies Guild 
First Christian Church—Grace Group 

 
Businesses: 

Michael L Kinsley DMD 
Warner Robins Animal Hospital 

 
In Honor Of Flora Brown: 

Shawn Stevens 

Broom   

Pillows 

Toilet Paper       

Paper Towels 

Cough Drops   

Children’s Cold Medicines 

Gift Certificates for boys haircuts 

Pet Smart Gift Cards (supplies for aquarium) 


